
The CLP will back 
Territory Hunters 
and Gun Owners.
Territorians love recreational hunting and it’s an 
important part of the Territory’s unique lifestyle.
As part of Our Plan to make hunting even better in NT the CLP will:

Increase the existing size of Harrison Dam Hunting Reserve

Work with stakeholders to identify the site for a new hunting reserve

Introduce an annual $50,000 grant program to allow local hunting 
organisations to access funding to help with ongoing conservation efforts

Review the Magpie Goose Management Plan to ensure reliability of data

Lock in Waterfowl daily bag limitsLock in Waterfowl daily bag limits (currently 7 magpie geese and 10 ducks) 
as well as season opening and closing dates (first weekend in September 
until first weekend in January) for five years to provide hunters with 
certainty

PART OF OUR PLAN TO
RESTORE OUR LIFESTYLE
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The CLP will review the Firearms Act, with an 
initial focus on: 

 

The CLP will look to open more government owned or controlled areas to 
hunting, pig hunting with dogs and bow hunting, on Power and Water 
Corporation and Land Development Corporation Land. 

We will also resolve access concerns to the Howard Swamp and Shoal Bay 
Coastal Reserve.

Ensuring ammunition is available to communities

Giving interstate firearm licence holders the ability to purchase 
ammunition

Allowing registered gun clubs hold and sell ammunition 

The renewal of current NT firearms licenses.


